
 
 

March 23, 2022 

 

Notice of Quorum 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Kitsap Transit Board of Commissioners 

will attend the Energy Summit, located at the Kitsap Conference Center, 100 Washington 

Avenue, Bremerton, on Thursday, March 30, 2023, beginning at 3:30PM.  

 

This is not an official meeting of the Kitsap Transit Board of Commissioners; no official 

action will occur. 

 

 

Charlotte Sampson  

Charlotte Sampson 

Executive Assistant/Deputy Clerk of the Board 

 

 

FOR NOTIFICATION PURPOSES ONLY (via e-mail distribution): 

 

Posted: 

Kitsap Transit Harborside Reception 

www.kitsaptransit.com 

http://www.kitsaptransit.com/

